


Who’s who?

• Our TA is Mrs Greenland 

• Tuesday afternoons:  Mrs James and Mrs 
Adachi will have the children in terms 1,3,4 
and 6 for Music and French

• Forest School will be in Terms 2 and 5 with 
Mrs Clarke





• PE is on a Monday and a Wednesday. 

• It is essential that children have their full kit 
with them for these days. 

• Jewellery is not permitted. Stud earrings need 
to be removed before school or taped over.



This term’s topic: Autumn 2019
“Whatever the Weather”





Online safety is a shared 
responsibility!

At School:

We teach the children 
how to be safe online, 
how to use the internet 
responsibly and closely 
monitor their use. 

At home:

We need you to reinforce 
what is being taught at 
school, know what 
applications are age 
appropriate and closely 
monitor your child’s use of 
the internet.



All of these applications have age limits! 
Children must be 13 years old to use them! 

Instagram Facebook Snapchat Musical.ly

Whatsapp YouTube Fortnite



School Policy
There is a clear section in 
our Computing policy that 

addresses use of the 
internet.



• Spellings are sent home every two weeks on a 
Monday, with children’s results from their 
last test. Children are tested at the end of 
the two week block, on the Friday.

• Weekly Maths Attack test (mental maths 
calculation) on Tuesdays.

• Reading at home (4 times per week).

• Homework projects throughout the year       
(1 per term).

• Computer skills and staying safe. 



Mr Garcia


